Dear Parent/Guardian,

I hope you and your family are well. I have enclosed more home learning activities that I hope you will find useful. As I previously mentioned, feel free to dip in and out of what is suitable at that time. 
Your child has been provided with a further numeracy booklet. Some children will find they have been given a literacy booklet, others have been provided with literacy worksheets as well as phonics activities. Please also continue with any previous literacy and numeracy packs sent out that are not yet completed. These will continue to develop and reinforce learning taken place this year.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please continue to work through the spelling list sent out in the last pack, choosing eight a week to focus on. In addition to spelling, I hope your child is still focusing on their reading. Don’t forget Oxford Owl has many e-books that are free and it is important to hold discussion with your child about what it is they’re reading. Please check Twitter for our Welsh language patterns spoken by Gwen. I have updated Abacus with a new set of maths games for those that have completed all those previously set. I know many also enjoy ‘Hit the Button’, a quick fire mental maths game which can be found on Google. I have enclosed some fun ‘chatterboxes’ to help with times tables. There are also lots of wellbeing activities enclosed. Your child may want to send a postcard to a friend or relative, there are instructions on how to make a wellbeing jar, science experiments, arts and crafts and a scavenger hunt. Please also continue to encourage your child to take part in daily exercise and take their learning outdoors.
I hope you will find the resources useful and I’d love to see what they’ve been getting up to. You can tag us on Twitter @AYFprimary if you’d like to share it with us! 

Thank you for your continued support throughout this difficult time,

Miss Santner
